

Mosaic National Supports 4980 South 118th Street, Omaha NE 68137 info@mosaicinfo.org | 877.366.7242

March 26, 2021

Omaha Downtown Rotary Club Foundation PO Box 954 Omaha, NE 68022

Dear friends,

This time of the year is filled with such promise as we see the world around us prepare for new growth. Thank you for your donation of \$1,000.00 to Mosaic in Omaha. Your generosity helps ensure new growth for those we serve.

Although the pandemic has been hard on the people we serve, their loving families and Mosaic's frontline staff, hope has empowered all of us to be resilient, to push forward and to conquer whatever challenges come our way.

You, and our other generous donors, remain in our prayers.

With sincere thanks,

Renee Coughlin

Senior Vice President of Mission Advancement

All gifts to Mosaic are receipted through a personalized annual statement mailed in January of the following year. Mosaic is a 501(c)(3) and gifts are tax-deductible as allowed by law.

To learn more about the lives of people we serve, please visit our blog at www.mosaicpossible.org.

